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Dear customer 
 

   July 2025 

 

 

Product Change Notification 
 

The purpose of this communication is to inform you of an upcoming change to the following Trackunit M7 

product part numbers. This change is initiated by our component supplier, TE Connectivity, and supports 

their global standardization and sustainability efforts. 

 

Affected products 
 

Part No. Description Change 

All M7 SKUs M7 Platform Assemblies with TE DT 

Connectors 

 

 

Cap Color: 

Grey ➝ Black 

113747 M7MG 4-5-TU03 CATM1/2G 12P TAK 250 

113748 M7MG 4-5-TU04 CATM1/2G 12P TAK 500 

113663 M7MG 4-5-TU02 CATM1/2G 12P 

113664 M7MG 5-5-TU02 CATM1/2G 8P 

 

 

Product Identification 
 
The product will remain unchanged in part number and function. However, units may be visually identified by 
the colour of the DEUTSCH DT series connector cap, which will now appear in black instead of grey.  
Mixed shipments of grey and black caps may occur during the transition phase. 

 

 

Description and extent of change 
 
TE Connectivity is changing the color of the plug and receptacle caps from grey to black across their DT 
connector series. This change: 

• Does not affect form, fit, or function (FFF) of the product. 

• Uses the same plastic injection tooling and material (PA66 GF15). 

• Is intended to reduce carbon footprint through standardization. 
No testing is required, and both versions are fully interchangeable in assembly and usage. 
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Certifications & Declaration of Conformity 
 
This is a cosmetic-only change. All product certifications, IP ratings, and regulatory approvals remain unaf-
fected. There is no impact on product safety, performance, or compliance documentation. 
 
 
Customer Impact of Change 

 
There is no impact on form, fit, or function. The only visible difference is the colour of the connector cap. The 
change is aesthetic and operationally neutral. 
 
If your documentation, labelling, or visual inspections are sensitive to colour variation, please update your 
internal references accordingly. 

 

Schedule of change 
 

The change is effective as of July 2025. Products with grey and black caps may be shipped together during 

this transition. 

 

If you have any questions about the hardware change or other, please do not hesitate to contact our support. 

You’ll find our contact information on www.trackunit.com 
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